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secretary @

From: 55mg@earthlink.net

Sent:  Tuesday, July 11, 2006 7:57 PM ) .
To: secretary (UM
Subject: COT Reports

By no means should you ever think of discontinuing the Commitments of Traders Report.. This is such a valuable
insight into the futures market that the thought of removing it makes one question the integrity of the entity
considering such a move. This is not how a supposedly free market operates by removing from view the essence

of what is moving these markets. How one can even contemplate such a action is downright criminal. Michael
Gauntt

55mg@earthlink.net
EarthLink Revolves Around You.
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